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Railroad Track Improvements to Close Iowa Avenue Dec. 28-30 

Closure between Spruce Street and Marlborough Avenue to allow for work by Union Pacific Railroad 

RIVERSIDE, Calif. – Union Pacific Railroad is planning a three-day closure of the railroad crossing at 

Iowa Avenue later this month, which will require the closure of Iowa between Spruce Street and 

Marlborough Avenue. 

That section of Iowa Avenue will be closed from Wednesday, December 28, at 6:00 a.m. until Friday, 

December 30, at 6:00 p.m.  Pedestrian access will be intermittent during the course of the work.  

Motorists should follow detour signs.  No night or evening work is scheduled.   

Please drive cautiously and safely around the work zone as there will be workers and equipment 

present.  Advanced warning signs are in place to inform motorists of lane closures.  Plan ahead and 

rideshare if possible. 
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